
  

  

West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting – 16 May 2025 

Summary of Discussions for External Publication 

Background  

This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing Partnership 
meeting on 16 May 2025. It will be published for external partners and stakeholders to 
keep up to date with the work of the Partnership.  

Meeting summary  

The meeting included the following discussions:  

• The Secretariat role for the Partnership has now transferred over to the Northern 
Housing Consortium. 

• Inclusive Communities workstream – The workstream is currently working on a 
workshop for housing management staff to gain feedback from frontline staff. 

• Health, Housing and Homelessness workstream – A joint workshop with the 
West Yorkshire Homelessness Forum has been arranged for June. 

• New Development workstream – The workstream have finalised three strategic 
priorities they will be taking forward. 

• Quality and Regeneration workstream - Updates were given around the work on 
damp and mould, disrepair and regeneration of estates coming to the end of 
their life. 

  

  

 


